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12 October 2022 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Weather Alert 

 

In accordance with the recent weather alerts and warnings issued by the Bureau of Meteorology 

pertaining to the widespread minor to moderate flooding expected across northern and parts of 

western Victoria, we request you to exercise extra vigilance and caution tonight and tomorrow and 

when dropping off and picking up your children from school.   

 

Most importantly, if your child is asthmatic and you have not provided the school with their 

updated Action Plan, we urge you to visit your GP as soon as possible. It would be deemed unsafe 

for them to attend school without an Action Plan, especially on days where Thunderstorm Asthma 

is declared.  

 

Students travelling to school by public transport are advised to consider a Plan B with their 

parents in case services are delayed or cancelled. Please consider the safety measures as well.  

See www.bom.gov.au/vic/warnings to view the current warnings for Victoria. 

For more information on the Flood Watch Service:  

http://www.bom.gov.au/water/floods/floodWarningServices.shtml 

May Allah keep us all safe. 

Kind regards, 

DUCV Administration  
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